CITY OF CRESSON
NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE CITY COUNCIL

Pursuant to the provisions of Chapter 551, Texas Government Code, notice is hereby given of a
possible quorum of the City Council of the City of Cresson, Texas. A quorum may be present at
the dedication and open house for the Cresson Volunteer Fire Department Diana Jones Memorial
Training Center located at 9401 Highway 377, Cresson, Texas, 76035 on January 15, 2022, at 2:00
p.m.

This notice is posted in order to meet the requirements of the Open Meetings Act, in the event that
the number of city council members present at the event makes the Act applicable. No action will
be taken by the city council at this event.

I do hereby certify that this notice of possible quorum of the was posted on theﬂl‘b’ay of January
2022, at the Cresson City Hall, 8901 Hwy 377, Cresson, and US Post Office 9300 Pittsburg,
Cresson, Texas, and on the City's website in compliance with Chapter 551, Texas Government
Code.

Teena Conway, Mayor H



